
TENTATIVE BUDGET HEARJNG 
SEPTEMBER 15, 2008 
6:00P.M. 

BOOK 29PAGE J.07 

The Lafayette County Commission met on the above date and time for a tentative 
budget hearing. The meeting was held in the commissioner's meeting room at the 
Courthouse in Mayo, Florida. The following members were present: Commissioner 
Charles Driver, Dist. 1; Commissioner Thomas E. Pridgeon, Dist. 2; Commissioner 
Donnie Hamlin, Dist. 3; Commissioner Jack Byrd, Dist. 4; and Lafayette County 
Attorney Leenette McMillan. 

TENTATIVE BUDGET HEARING 

On a motion by Mr. Driver and a second by Mr. Pridgeon, the board voted 
unanimously to approve the 2008-2009 total budget amount of $11,850,357.00. The final 
budget hearing is set for September 29, 2008 at 6:00 p.m. 

ADJOURN 

On a motion by Mr. Pridgeon and a second by Mr. Hamlin, the board voted 
unanimously to adjourn. 

Attest: 

ruckW48erk 
Approved this 22nd day of September, 2008. 


